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November 4, 2010 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. 
Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board File no: EB-2010-0295 
Essex Powerlines Corporation 
Notice of Proceeding on Recovery of Costs and Damages for Late Payment 
 
The French language newspaper in our area with the highest circulation is Le Rempart.  
Le Rempart is a weekly publication with a submission cut off of Fridays and a publication 
day of Wednesday.  Due to the timing of the receipt of the Notice of Proceedings 
documents, it was not possible to have this notice posted within the allotted 10 days.   
 
The notice is scheduled to be posted in the November 10th publication of Le Rempart. 
 
Through a cost saving arrangement between EnWin Utilities Ltd. and Essex Powerlines 
Corporation, the forthcoming publication will provide notice in the service areas of both 
LDCs. 
 
Regards,  

 
 
 
Richard Dimmel 
General Manager 
Essex Powerlines Corporation 
519-776-8900 ext. 487 
rdimmel@essexpowerlines.ca 
  


